FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION
Minutes of Meeting
October 13, 2012

Present were Michele Ferencsik. Maureen vonRosenvinge and Barbara Caskie.
Excused was Elly Miles.

Information regarding the LCHIP visit was sent out.

Maureen visited the Dublin School as well as the Church and inspected their
additions, lula and elevator.

RFP Conceptual design revisions have been received.

Site review drawings are due October 30™. Michael Petrovick will submit a set of

new drawings.

it was voted on and approved to purchase a new file cabinet with a lock for the

Commission.

There will be a public meeting on November 15™ to update the public and to
answer questions regarding the Town Hall progress. Both architects will attend.

The 2013 is due next week. There are no changes.
The agenda was not completed as there were not many people at the meeting.

Selectman, Scott Carbee, joined the meeting and there were discussions
regarding The Heritage Commission overseeing the new museum and also what
the heating options for both buildings might be.

The next meeting will be November 10™.
Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Caskie




